
SENATE ARMED
SERVICES TORTURE
HEARING, TWO
Here are the documents released by the
committee.

Are here are some links to Spencer Ackerman’s
work on this: here, here, here, and here.

McCaskill: We disrespect men and women who serve
if we don’t have this hearing. Did you review
Beaver opinion?

Shiffin:No

McCaskill: If you came across phrase, “immnuity
in advance,” would it cause you pause?

Shiffrin:

SENATE ARMED
SERVICES TORTURE
HEARING
The Senate Armed Services Committee has a
hearing on torture that promises to feature
fireworks.

WAXMAN SUBPOENAS
THE BUSH AND CHENEY
TRANSCRIPTS
Well, it looks like Henry Waxman isn’t going to
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wait around for HJC to follow my suggestions on
getting the Bush and Cheney transcripts.

From the Oversight Committee:

Oversight Committee Subpoenas Justice Department
for Plame Documents
Today, the Oversight Committee issued a subpoena
to Attorney General Mukasey compelling the
production of FBI interview reports of Vice
President Cheney and President Bush and other
documents regarding the outing of covert CIA
agent Valerie

WHY MIGHT
SCHLOZMAN HAVE BEEN
REFERRED TO A GRAND
JURY
Here’s a selection of just a few of the reasons
why Brad Schlozman may be under investigation
for perjury.

OBAMA IN FLINT, MI
Hello everyone. I’m blogging from Flint, MI,
where Obama will hold a town hall starting at
12EST. The town hall will be a big unity
event–with some of our Congressional delegation
and other top officials joining Obama to unify
the Democratic Party. This follows our State
Central Committee meeting–which was held
Saturday–at which the same message of unity was
emphasized.
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HOW TO GET THE
TRANSCRIPTS
Here’s how I would go about getting Mukasey to
release the transcripts.

A RESPONSE TO DEAN:
THE FAILURE, SO FAR,
HAS BEEN CONGRESS’
John Dean is pointing fingers at the wrong
entity for going soft on this Administration.
The fault has been with Congress, not the
Special Counsel.

$225,000 IN CREDIT
CARD DEBT
Are the $225,000 in credit card balances Cindy
McCain has just another example of the Sugar
Momma Express, or does she really have that
expensive of taste?

AT THE RISK OF BEING
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CHURLISH
I’m sorry Tim Russert passed away. But I’d like
to see the media give the same kind of eulogy
for all the men and women who have died in
George Bush’s war as they’re giving Russert.

REVENGE OF ARTICLE III
The opinion restoring Habeas does more than give
200 Gitmo detainees their day in court. It also
makes a stand for the power of the Courts.
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